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We are very happy that the court has upheld the law and allowed us to

proceed with our case and our efforts to protect Nadya Suleman’s octuplets. Nadya

Suleman’s attorneys attempted to dismiss our case but failed in their efforts.

Although it is a victory for us, it is more importantly a victory for Nadya Suleman’s

octuplets.

We are also very pleased that the court has invited the Department of

Social Services to conduct an investigation and file a report and recommendation to

the court. It appears to us that the court wants to be sure that the children’s interests

are protected.

Our client Paul Petersen’s paramount concern is the best interests of the

children. We look forward to our next date in court on this matter on October 29,

2009.
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